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Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary & >Z> g g o,
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission @) g_G (£ oa & é
P.O. Box 47250 S

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: Information Request Regarding the TCJA in Docket UT-180019
Dear Mr. Johnson:

Hat Island Telephone Company ("Company") hereby submits to Washington
Utilities and Transportation Commission ("Commission") an updated excel file
Exhibit 2 pertaining to the Commission's information request regarding Tax Cuts
and Jobs Act prior to the deadline of August 15, 2018.

The updated information reflects the intrastate portion at 44.35% based on the
2017 cost study, replacing the estimate 55.91% initially used in Exhibit 2.
Additionally, the Company is an S-Corp the effective tax rate changed from
11.49% to 11.01% for 2017.
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Gary Ricketts
Secretary/Treasurer
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